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For the attention of those who ordered tickets from the BTTF/ETTA allocation

The tickets, London travel cards and brochure were delivered to us by Courier yesterday.
We estimate that it will take about 14 days to send them to all of the 500 or so people on our list.

This allows time for us to check all the tickets against our application, get the right sizes envelopes, pack them
and take them to the Post Office for recorded delivery.

Please be aware that if you have changed your address and not notified us we cannot accept responsibility if
they are delivered per the details you gave us originally.

Should for any reason you are not now able to attend please advise us and we will offer your tickets to others on
our long waiting list and credit you accordingly.

Regards
Val Murdoch

BTTF Company Secretary on valmurdoch@advance-internet.com
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